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Rebecca Buck

From: Laura Goldblatt <lauragoldblatt@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 7:02 PM

Subject: Please include funding for climate action in the budget

Hello. I am concerned that so far, Governor Scott’s budget includes no funding for climate action. As a fifteen-

year Vermonter who has seen climate changes that short amount of time, I urge you to do what you can to get 

Actions to mitigate climate change into the budget. Thank you, 

 

Laura Goldblatt 

Brattleboro  

--  

Laura Goldblatt 

917-279-5335 


